Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 10:36 AM
To: Rashid

Cc: 'ECG'

Subject: R0O2931, Shore Acres Gas

Dear Mr. Ghafor and Mr. Igbal,

The public comment period for the corrective action plan has ended and ACEH has not received any comments. You

may implement the proposed corrective action plan at this time in combination with the technical comments in ACEH’s
February 7, 2013 letter.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp




